

Minutes of committee meeting held on 27th January 2022 at Goffs Manor @19.00

Members present

James Mason	Y	Jim Scott	Y	Stella Daff	Y	David Penfold	Y
Richard Daniells	Y	Luke Taylor	Y	Clare Hall	Y	Dawn Rhodes	Y
Roy Swetman	Y	Martyn Flint	Y	Paul Luttman	Y	John Evans	N
Lesley Connelly	Y	Debby Scott	Y	Sarah Clapp	N		

Minutes of November meeting agreed (subject to one section being moved) - Done

Secretary (Richard)

- Ian has taken over the website and is looking great.
- Richard has emailed Ian and asked for previous minutes and AGM to be added. This should also include Constitution and Code of Conduct – Action Richard

Treasurer (Roy)

- Ticking over no big expenses.
- Richard asked about the charges made by Google – Action Roy / Richard (with possible help of Ian) to try and find out

Membership / UKA (Lesley)

- One new member signed up after training the previous night.
- There are others attending training that need to be reminded to join.
- Next years fees need to be communicated to the membership as some claim not to be aware. This can be done in the newsletter and via a mail to all members – Action James / Lesley

Training (Paul)

- Paul asked that the club paid the entry fee for the South Downs Relay, and the runners would cover their own expenses. This was agreed. Selection will be the fastest three men and three women from the 10 mile time trial Paul has communicated.
- There is one more Sussex League Cross Country and the Nationals left in the current season.

Social (Clare)

- For the 40th anniversary, Clare suggested we look at the club kit. Other suggestions included a club drawstring bag, running and social events, including hiring Mark Warwick's band to play at a celebration party. Awards can also be done as part of the party celebration
- Kingdom parkrun is the clubs February tourism venue.

WSFRL (Luke)

- There is another WSRFL meeting this weekend at Steyning. Luke will attend.
- CRC and Lewes races confirmed, others to be finalised at the meeting together with fees.

SGP (Jim)

- SGP have put out a list of 13 races for the 2022 season which Jim read through. Not all are finalised. That is one extra race from the previous completed season.

Kit (Martyn)

- We are currently making a loss on kit, so prices need to be adjusted slightly just to ensure we break even. New prices were agreed and Martyn to get Ian to change these on the website.
- Richard to give Martyn mailchimp details to enable Kit emails to be sent out.

Media (Debby)

- Debby to send Paul a spreadsheet of hers and Jim's availability to Boroughs Runs, Mile Challenge and Handicap race can be planned for the summer schedule.
- Hopefully we will be able to start a Learn to Run group in April
- Various reports have been promised (and requested) for the next newsletter

Suggestions (Stella)

- Stella has received a suggestion from Nina T that the club holds a 40 mile relay for club members this year for the 40th anniversary. Teams can be from two to many runners, with each team deciding how far each runner runs. (Richard suggested 40 k might be better timewise as 40 miles may take too long) We need to work out a course / route to do this.

AOB

- Dawn has setup a new WhatsApp group for runners that have not run with us for a while. Several have already started coming training and joined Mondays Run / Walk sessions.

Next meeting will be at Goffs Manor on Thursday 24th February @ 19.00